EMBASSY OF THE KYRGYZ REPUBLIC

The Ambassador

1001 Peansyivenia Ay N'W
Washington, D.C. X004
Tel. (202) 7426605, Fax: (202) 742-660)

March 10, 2006

Dear Dr. Burt,
I would like to thank you sincerely for your great support of
suffered a serious disease.
I have been very much touched with your generosity and kindness to help
at her very critical time of her life. You accept her pain as your's own. I
am confident that she is not only person whom you helped.

I wish you and your family health, happiness and well-being.

With sincere respect,

Zamira Sydykova
Ambassador



